
THAT’S WHAT'S UP!!! 

Weekly Troop news for BSA Troop 112 

February 11, 2020 

 1.  February’s troop event is “Winter Reward” – it’ll be a blast! We will be tubing, snow-ball war, and a nice 
warm lodge. This is a well deserved reward for all the scouts who persevered on winter survival this month. 

 2.   Arrow of Light crossover will be March 10th at 630pm. Let’s all encourage our 8 new 
scouts as they complete their Cub Scout time and join out Troop! 

 3.  Willow Creek Prep Camp out will March 13-15. Please sign up and make sure that we are prepared for our 
April competition. We will be doing orienteering, geo-cashing, and a ropes course. 

 4.  Spring Court of Honor will be March 31. Make sure you have done your board of reviews and had your 
scoutmaster conference. Keep working hard to make your next rank. 

 5.  Willow Creek Competition camp out will be the April 17-19. 

 6.  WE ALL NEED TO DO NEW MEDICAL FORMS FOR OUR CAMP OUTS!!! You will need A and B; if you 
are going to Summer camp Scouts and Adults need to have the C form filled out. 

All Medical forms DUE by April 14!! So, they are ready for Willow Creek.  Annual Health 

and Medical Record | Boy Scouts of America 

7. UPCOMING EVENTS: 

New Calendars are available on the Troop 112 website and in the troop room. 

1.     Feb. 21-23 Winter Reward outing (McCall Camp Morrison.) 

2.     March 10th Arrow of Light Crossover (Ferdinand Hall) 

3.     March 31 Next Court of Honor (Ferdinand Hall 

4.     APRIL 14 All medical forms DUE!!! 

5.     April 17-19 Willow Creek Competition 

 6.     20-25 July 2020  NYLT: National Youth Leadership Training 

7.   July 25- Aug. 1 2020 Scout Summer Camp: Easton 

BSA FACTOID:  Each Spring, Cub Scouts around the United States celebrate the Cub Scouts at their annual “Blue & 

Gold Banquet”. During this banquet, the Cub Scout Cross-Over ceremony takes place. Then, having gone through the Cross-

Over Ceremony, the Cub Scout becomes a Boy Scout. How long have the Cub Scouts been offering a Blue & Gold 

Banquet?  The first Blue & Gold Banquets was presented in 1943. 
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